“The issuance of a categorical exclusion for the Application supports a determination that no further

environmental review of Carib’s Application is required under NEPA.”*

American LNG Marketing and Eagle Maxville skirted NEPA review with the U. S. Department of
Energy (“DoE”) by making a false comparison with their proposed LNG export operations by citing the

Department of Energy’s conclusion for Carib.

2 Ibid.
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